
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5 April 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Freedman Class -  staff changes 

 
Due to staffing changes around the school Miss Rocio Pisoni will be taking up the post of 
HLTA in Freeman class after Easter. 
 
Miss Pisoni is an experienced HLTA who has been working at the school since 2016 and we 
welcome her to the team.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Hannah Lindley 
Freedman Class Teacher 
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